
 
 
 
April 28, 2023 
 
BY RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: EB-2022-0156 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – Selwyn Pipeline Project 
EB-2022-0248 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – Mohawks of the Bay of Quinte First 
Nation Pipeline Project 
EB-2022-0249 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – Hidden Valley Pipeline Project  

 
I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence to submit the attached supplementary 
interrogatories. These are provided pursuant to the Decision on Intervenor Evidence dated April 
17, 2023 which stated that “the impact of cold climate heat pumps on, and relevance to, the 
economics of the proposed natural gas expansion projects may be explored without the necessity 
of the Environmental Defence evidence, but rather through interrogatories or by further 
discovery or follow-up as the OEB may require.”  
 
We understand that Enbridge may require additional time to answer these interrogatories and we 
would consent to an extension of the time for it to provide interrogatory responses should it 
request one. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

Kent Elson 
 
cc: Applicant and intervenors in the above applications 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 

tel:  416 906-7305 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


